
 

 

 

 

 

Area training opportunities brought to you direct from 

Michigan Charitable Gaming. 

Area Trainings cover raffle, bingo, and charity game tickets. 

The Department of Michigan VFW is pleased to announce 

that we are hoisting two Michigan Charitable Gaming 

Education Sessions in September at VFW State 

Headquarters, 924 N. Washington, Lansing, MI   48906. 

Saturday, September 27 

9:30 am to 12:30 pm 

OR 

Tuesday, September 30 

1:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

Pre-registration is not required but is encouraged for planning 

purposes.   VFW and Auxiliary officers, chairpersons and members 

are invited to attend this valuable training provided by the experts 

from the State of Michigan. 

Just send an email to:       vfwtraining@vfwmi.vet  

Date of Session attending: 

Post number:                   

VFW number attending:                  

Auxiliary number attending: 

mailto:vfwtraining@vfwmi.vet

